Yeovil Netball Club AGM: 30th April 2014 (2013/14 season)
Committee Member Report: Affiliations and Categories: Amy Willis
[bookmark: _GoBack]With this being my second year in the role, and having the continued support of many club and committee members, this season as affiliation and categories secretary has been both straightforward and enjoyable. 
This year was made significantly more manageable as the affiliations for junior and senior members was spilt across two roles, as such, a huge thanks goes out to Jan Lawes for her willingness to become responsible for affiliating all junior members helping to share the work load.  I strongly recommend this role is split across two individuals in the future.  
As such, I can only report on adult affiliations for this season and the good news is that the total number of YNC members for the season stands at:
	Category 
	Number of members 

	Adult
	67



This is an increase from the 2012/13 season where we had 54 adult members. 
(Please see club roster attached)   
A special thanks to Sarah Maxwell in her role as club treasurer for reimbursing me affiliation money so promptly….and keeping my bank manager happy!  
With regards to categories, thanks are extended to all captains for keeping me up to date on match day starting teams (award for the most regular contender goes to Susan Lee from Newton!) and to Jo Peters for including me in the “teams for Saturday” email – this was definitely a good system introduced part way through the season allowing us to be proactive, rather than reactive to category changes.  We experienced a couple of ‘glitches’ (aka point deductions!) but overall, I think we managed to come off unscathed this season and fulfilled our category obligations. 
Jo Peters and Sam Newton were fantastic all season in keeping me up to date with team lists and category changes so many thanks ladies and great team work! 
Finally, congratulations to all club and committee members for a successful season and good luck for the 2014/15 season.
To my successor – if you need any help at the start of next season navigating your way around MyNet please just let me know, I will be happy to help!
Thanks 
Amy  

